
IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND THE MEMORIAL< PLEASE LET SHARON 

SEKERAK KNOW BY E-MAIL BY MAY 9,2014   AT 3:00 PM 

____________________________________________________________ 
  
  
The Denver Police Memorial will be held this year on Thursday May 15th in conjunction with the grand 
opening of the Denver Police Museum, both at Headquarters 1331 Cherokee St. The Schedule is as 
follows: 
  
Pre-opening of the Denver Police Museum will be at 9 AM, light refreshments 

served, the Grand Opening Ceremony will be at 10 AM, the Police Memorial 

Celebration will be at 11 AM. Following the Memorial Celebration, if you arrived 

by the shuttle bus from the El Jebel Shrine , 50th and Utica parking, you will be 

shuttled back to the El Jebel Shrine where there will be a luncheon. There will be an 

awards ceremony at the Shrine as well. This Luncheon and awards ceremony 

sponsored by the Denver Police Officers Foundation and the Denver Police 

Foundation. 
  
If you parked at the El Jebel Shrine parking lot at 50th and Utica the first shuttle bus leaves for 
headquarters at8:30 AM, the second and last bus leaves at 9:15 AM, both buses return from 
headquarters after the Memorial Ceremony, hopefully at Noon. Luncheon to begin at 12:30. Note, 
as in the past there will bagged meters and a parking lot available for those who wish to drive to 
headquarters to park. Watch your E Mail for a permit to print out and place on your dash. 
  
It is important that if you are planning on attending that you RSVP 
to Sharon.sekerak@denvergov.org, for a head count.       DO NOT CALL HER. 
  
For those on the Denver Police Foundation and Denver Police Officers Foundation Board and the 
Museum Board if you are planning on attending the Memorial Ceremony and/or the Luncheon please 
respond to Sharon as well for a head count. 
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